
Jo Boaden CBE and Deborah Gregory
reappointed to the RSH Board

News story

They have been reappointed for a further term of three years each.

Eddie Hughes MP, the Minister for Rough Sleeping and Housing, has reappointed
Jo Boaden CBE and Deborah Gregory for a further term of three years each,
commencing on 1 September 2022 and ending on 31 August 2025.

Bernadette Conroy, RSH Chair said

I am very pleased that Jo and Deborah have been reappointed to the
RSH Board. They have a wealth of experience and their contributions
will be invaluable as we develop our proactive consumer regulation
framework and proposals set out in draft legislation. I look
forward to continuing to work closely with them.
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